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From:  Mr Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 
 
To:  Heads of School 
 
Subject: Vocational Subjects External Verification 2020-2021 
 
Date:  16th March 2021 
 

 
As explained during today’s meeting, the present COVID-19 situation has led to substantial changes in the way 
the EV process shall be carried out this year.  
 
External verifiers shall not be physically visiting your school but will be reviewing the necessary material online. 
An online form has been created through which the files required for each vocational subject offered by your 
school should be uploaded. 
  
The external verifier/s assigned to your school shall be contacting you in the coming days to set an online 
meeting. You are kindly requested to upload the required documents using the link which was sent to the 
school’s email address by Tuesday, 23rd March 2021.   
 
We do appreciate that schools may be facing challenges due to the current scenario. Hence, if any difficulties 
are encountered in meeting the deadline, kindly contact MATSEC on 2340 2814/5/6. 
 


